
MISSION STATEMENT

 We, the parishioners of Holy

Trinity Parish, are called to

Proclaim the Good News, 

Build a community of love,

Celebrate the Sacred Liturgy,

Serve others in the name of Jesus,

and Enable all members to grow 

in their relationship with God.

Moderator: Fr. Wayne Mills
Parish Coordinator: Pat Roberts
Tel :  705-544-8023 
Fax:  705-544-1919  
Box 608, Englehart, P0J 1H0
e-mail: holytrinity@ntl.sympatico.ca
Diocesan Website: www.dioctims.ca

Holy Trinity Parish 
        

 

      

 

                     

  

CHURCH FOR ALL

Please contact the parish office if you are in need of transportation to church, 

would like to use the chairlift, or wish to receive Holy Communion at home.

2  Wednesdays          LITURGICAL LIFE IN OUR PARISH            4 Wednesdaysnd TH

Mass every Sunday and Wednesday at 9:00 am.   4  Wednesday at 7:00 pm.th

        

Wednesday, March 23 7:00 pm For the repose of the soul ofrd

Christopher Dudgeon by the CWL 
Wednesday, March 30  9:00 am For favours received by Henryth

Beaubien
                                                                          

PARISH & COMMUNITY LIFE - WHAT’S HAPPENING
Wednesday, March 23  8:00 pm General Meeting of CWL.rd

Friday, March 25  7:00 pm Stations of the Crossth

Friday, March 25  11:00 am to 1:00 pm Lord’s Kitchenth

Thursday, March 31 10:00 am to 2:00 pm          Cancer Society - daffodils.  st

MINISTRIES FOR MARCH 27 :  Lector: Marika Giesen Hospitality: Youth Group ChairTH

Lift: Wilma Peeters  Eucharistic:  Marie Black, Suzanne Roberts, Claudette Black  Altar
Servers: Youth Group

FOOD BANK CHALLENGE - 30 donations last week bringing our total to 41.   Let’s
always remember  our food bank barometer (100-Silver,125-Gold and 150-Platinum) and
pray for those in need. The Lord loves a generous giver!    

Weekly Budget: $ 1,000.00    Collection: March 13    $907.00  (-$93.00)th

Collected YTD: $10,464.51   Balance YTD (-$535.49)

SUNDAY, MARCH 20,  2011
SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT

CWL: NOTICE OF MOTION - The National Executive wish to increase their portion of per
capita fees from $8.00 to $13.00 and on March 23  our Council will meet to vote on thisrd

motion. ALL MEMBERS are encouraged to attend this very important meeting.

IN OUR PRAYERS...we remember Theresa Black, Frank Horzempa,  Susi Lamarche,
Betty & Alph Schaffner, Irene Lamoureux, Brandy Melenko, Fern Desrochers, Jayden
Calaiezzi, Mike Montminy, Bertha Axcell, Pauline Brassard and  all members of our parish
community.

LIFE IN AND AROUND HOLY TRINITY - *We bade adieu to Father Lapalme last week
and welcomed back  on Wednesday Father Wayne who had a safe, enjoyable, and very
interesting time away. *Our second Stations of the Cross took place on Friday. We
encourage all parishioners to profit from this Lenten practice. * Next Sunday, Monday, and
Tuesday is the Ecumenical Mission taking place at Englehart High School. We welcome
back Jason Small, pastor at Living Way some years ago, who will be leading the mission.
*On Thursday, March 31, we will begin our parish mission, a  three part DVD presentation
featuring Father John Carapi, SOLT (as seen on TV): Repent & Believe in the Gospel; For
the Least of My Brethren; If God is Good, Why is there Evil, Pain, and Suffering? (very
timely indeed!). 

2010-2011 DIOCESAN PRIORITY - BEING CATHOLIC: A CALL, A CHALLENGE #25
Called and challenged... we certainly are by natural disasters especially the devastating
earthquake and tsunami in Japan.  Firstly, we are called to pray “that victims of natural
disasters may have their burdens lightened as a result of the prayers and sacrifices of
Christians and people of good will everywhere. The Catholic Catechism (# 324) speaks
to the challenge of suffering.  “The fact that God permits physical and even moral evil is
a mystery that God illuminates by his Son Jesus Christ, who died and rose to vanquish
evil.  Faith gives us a certainty that God would not permit an evil if he did not cause a
good to come from that very evil by ways that we shall fully know only in eternal life”.  Now
isn’t that something to ponder and discuss?!

HATS OFF ...to the following Englehart High School students who made the first honour
roll and who are part of our Holy Trinity family: Dayna LaFrance, Katie Grant, Marika
Giesen, Josh Jolkowski, Jacob Mazzetti, Farrin Campbell, Larissa Yantha, Carter
Schaffner, Nick Koscik, Dania Johanson, and Kate Wylie.

LENTEN 2011 - With the bulletin today is “Stay With Us Lord’, a booklet of daily scriptural
reflections for Lent.  May your heart be touched each day of Lent as you encounter the
living presence of Jesus in his Word.
As well,  the insert, ‘Building a World of Justice’, is one of five we’ll be receiving to
enlighten us about the projects of Development & Peace.   Our project ‘Loose Change for
World Change’ has gotten off to a good start. Every little bit helps.
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